
 

 

Night works – Removal of gantry hoarding  

As part of completion activities for the Prince of Wales 
Hospital Acute Services Building and UNSW Eastern 
Extension, the overhead protective hoardings on Hospital 
Road and Delivery Drive will soon be removed.  

The overhead hoardings were required to ensure the safe 
construction of the patient link bridge connecting the new 
building to the existing campus. 

Removal of the hoardings will be undertaken at night to 
ensure hospital loading dock continuity is maintained 
during business hours. 

Night works are approved to occur up to four nights per 
week within the hours of 6pm and 4am (no works on 
weekends). Any two consecutive nights of work will be 
followed by a respite night. Works are scheduled to 
commence mid-February and will take approximately four 
weeks to complete, weather permitting.  

Night activity will include vehicle and plant movements, 
removal of structural steel beams and columns, lifting of 
gantry hoardings and unfastening of steel bolts to remove 
the hoarding from the supporting structure.  

Intermittent construction noise may be heard throughout 
each shift, in particular relating to the unfastening of steel 
bolts. 

Careful consideration has been placed on the planning of 
the hoarding removal to minimise noise and construction 
impacts, including scheduling and timing of the works. 



 

 

Location of night works 

 
 
For any queries or concerns, please call the Randwick 
Campus Redevelopment Community Infoline – 1800 571 
866. 

Thank you for your patience while we progress these 
important works. 
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